F.No. 1-752/2005-TW /PF-I/......
ANDAMAN & NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF TRIBAL WELFARE DEPARTMENT

Port Blair dated the 30t December 2005

To
Shri.Pankaj Sekhsaria,
C/o Kalpavriksh
Apt.5,Sri Dutta Krupa,
908 Decean Gymkhana
Pune- 411004

Sub:-Jarawa Tribal Reserve, Andaman & Nicobar Islands — reg.
Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter dated 7% December, 2005
addressed to Chief Secretary, Andaman & Nicobar Administration
regarding the above mentioned above subject. In order to process
your proposal for the project- “ Preparation of a dossier on the Jarawa

Tribal Reserve”, you are requested to furnish the following
information:-

1. Whether you need to visit the Jarawa reserved area in
connection with the documentation of the information for the
Project.

2. Whether the UNESCO being an international organization under
UNO; have obtained concurrence / approval of the Government
of India, Ministry of Home Affairs, New Delhi to commission / g"j)w\y{
“Kalpavriksh” and you to carry out the project. §} ()
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Research Officer (TW)
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